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SHELTER AND SANITATION PROJECT IN YAOUNDE 6 
Stakeholders from the Regional Delegation of Environment, Nature Protection & Sustainable Development (MINEPDED) for the Centre, the Local Materials Promotion Authority (MIPROMALO), CENCOM2000 International, CEPROCUL resource team and traditional authorities have visited the 2019 CEPROCUL-SELAVIP project in Yaounde 6 Sub Division. The visit took place respectively on Friday August 9 and Saturday August 17, 2019. It consisted in field trips to sample construction sites in the Mvog-Beti, Mewoulou and Symbock neighborhoods as well as an evaluation meeting in the CEPROCUL office at Obili. 
On day one were Madam BITOTO née Elandi Catherine representing MINEPDED, Mr MONGET Sebastien sitting in for MIPROMALO and Mr NKONGHO Robert, a CEPROCUL Board resource from Higher Education. On day two, we were honored with the presence of the General Manager of CENCOM2000 International, Mr AKWA Christopher and Notable Esso Essomba Anicet, representing the traditional authority of Symbock. Due to tight schedule, the National Commission of Human Rights and Freedoms could not be present.
The post-field meeting in the CEPROCUL office was an opportunity to share lessons learnt and to chart the way for future collaboration with these stakeholders. Here-attached is the story retold in images. For further details, visit our website www.ceprocul.org 
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